
 
 

We would like to extend our CONGRATULATIONS to Ty Jones and his team 

at The Insurance Center, for being voted as Business of the Month for 
December. Ty has been recognized on Google as having amazing rates and 

working hard for his clients to meet their needs!  Well done, Ty! 
He is also very involved in the Chamber and in other community 

organizations.  He prides himself on the time and effort he puts into his 
community. We appreciate all you have done. Congratulations! 

  

 


